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SAFEGUARDING ADULTS POLICY CHANGE





The ‘Safeguarding Adults: multi-agency Policy and Procedures for the 


West Midlands’ will be implemented in April/May 2013. 	





For the attention of all staff working with adults at risk of abuse





BULLETIN ONE: DECEMBER 2012








Sent on behalf of the Birmingham Safeguarding Adults Board                                               





KEY MESSAGE                                 


                         


What is changing?


All West Midlands local authorities have agreed to adopt the new regional West Midlands safeguarding adults’ policy and procedures during 2013. This will be accompanied by local guidance, which Birmingham is currently developing. Birmingham will be implementing the new policy, procedure and guidance in April/May 2013. This will replace the current ‘Birmingham Safeguarding Adults: Policy, Procedure and Good Practice Guide’.


 


Why is it changing? 


To improve interagency working across the region.


To contribute to better understanding of safeguarding adults.


To lead towards consistency in practice.


To promote the use of common definitions and timescales.





When is it changing?


The exact date of the launch will be confirmed in the New Year, but it is expected to be sometime in April/May 2013. There will be plenty of notice and support given in order for your organisation to prepare accordingly.  





Key changes:


Any key changes will be highlighted in a ‘key changes’ document to be made available in Feb/March 2013.


The new policy and procedures will be stored online and kept up-to-date electronically.


The layout will look different to what it does now, but accessing and navigating the documentation will be clear and straightforward.


This will supersede all previous safeguarding adults’ policies and procedures.


NOTE: Please be assured that the process for raising an alert and carrying out a safeguarding assessment has not changed.





Next steps…


The only thing you need to do now is forward this bulletin to the appropriate staff members.


The intention of this bulletin is to raise awareness with all relevant safeguarding stakeholders at an early stage that changes to safeguarding policy and procedures are coming.


There will be more information (briefing pack) sent to you in the New Year. This will provide you with all you need for briefing your staff on the new policy and procedure.


A series of briefing sessions in Spring 2013 will also be included for those people wishing to understand more about the changes, to ask questions or see a demonstration of the online policy and procedures.





You can view the ‘Safeguarding Adults: multi-agency Policy and Procedures for the West Midlands’ via this link  http://www.scie.org.uk/publications/reports/report60/ 
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